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September 9, 2010 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P. O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
  
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re:  Initiative to Develop Electricity Distribution System Reliability 

Standards 
Board File No.:  EB-2010-0249  

 
 
Enersource Hydro Mississauga Inc. (“Enersource”) is pleased to express its 
interest in participating in the above-captioned Ontario Energy Board 
consultation.  In its role as the electricity distributor to over 180,000 customers in 
the City of Mississauga, Enersource believes in the critical importance of 
providing safe and reliable electricity distribution service.   
 
In addition, this letter confirms Enersource’s intention to participate in the 
stakeholder conference to be held on Friday October 15.  Enersource will not 
request cost eligibility.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Original signed by 
 
 
Gia M. DeJulio 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
gdejulio@enersource.com 
905-283-4098 
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